Bl Ref. Ares(2022)5884745 - 23/08/2022

_ (CAB-WOJCIECHOWSKI)

From: PEFSORAIGAIA (p-vON DER LEYEN) on behalf of VANDENBERGHE Kurt (CAB-VON DER
LEYEN)

Sent: 06 April 2022 12:42

To: @croplifeeurope.eu

Cc: SG COURRIER PRESIDENT et VICE-PRESIDENTS

Subject: RE: Ukraine and Food Security - Letter from CropLife Europe to President U. von der Leyen and

President R. Metsola (Ares(2022)2268784)

President von der Leyen has asked me to thank you for your letter, on behalf of CropLife Europe, regarding your
proposals for points of action in response to the Russian war of aggression against Ukraine and requesting a meeting
on a date to be convened in order to discuss these proposals and other common challenges.

We have taken note with attention of the content of your letter.
Regretfully, despite her appreciation for your request and the importance of the issues to be discussed, the President
is unable to provide a positive response to your meeting request due to the heavy time constraints of her busy agenda

during this period. Thank you in advance for your considerate understanding.

Nonetheless, President von der Leyen has asked me to inform you that the European Commissioner for Agriculture, Mr
Janusz Wojciechowski (e-mail: cab-wojciechowski-contact@ec.europa.eu), and his team are looking into the points

you have raised and will reply to you in due course.
May | take this opportunity to send you my kindest regards and best wishes going forward.

Yours sincerely,

Kurt Vandenberghe
Green Deal and Health Adviser

European Commission
Cabinet of President Ursula von der Leyen
200 Rue de la Loi

1049 Brussels/Belgium

@ec.europa.eu

http://ec.europa.eu/research

From: @croplifeeurope.eu>
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 11:52 AM
To: EC PRESIDENT VDL <EC-PRESIDENT-xxx@xx.Xxxxopa.eu >; president@ep.europa.eu; METSOLA

Roberta (EP) _@europarl.europa.eu>
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